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Subject Library Bulletin, June 21, 2005, Number 1500

WE'VE REACHED A MILESTONE IN OUR BULLETINS - #1500 !!

ROAD WORK NOTICE: 
  
  Duration:
      06/23/05 09:00AM to 08/15/05 05:00PM

  Reason for Shutdown:
      Traffic patterns entering and leaving the campus at the main entrance

will be changed starting June 23 at 9 am to allow for the continued work
      on the roadways. Signs directing traffic to these new patterns will
      be posted. The northern entry road has been temporarily widened and
      will be two way traffic. The southern exit roadway will be closed to
      allow for construction. There will be a crossover taking you back on
      the exit road prior to the traffic signal at Nichols Road. If you are
      entering the campus from Nichols Road please use alternate entry
      points. Please use caution and maintain legal speed limits. Expect
      some delays as we accustom ourselves to these new temporary patterns.

  For more information, please see the Service Interruption Notice
  System (SINS) on the web at http://www.asa.stonybrook.edu/outages

TIME TO RENEW TYPEWRITER CONTRACT : 

Attached is the list of the typewriters on contract.  If you are the contact person please let Maryanne  
know BY JUNE 24TH if you wish to continue the contract into fiscal year  2005-2006.  Thank you!

is here! 
Hope we all enjoy some sun and fun .


